ROBERT D. BALL

C%M—% » %7/ - W VICE PRESIDENT/SALES

EASTERN SALES
W. A. KRUEGER CO. (INCORPORATED)

August 30, 1973

Mr. A. R. D'Agostino
Deansboro
New York

Dear Nemo:

'‘My golf course committee is disturbed that very little repair
work has been accomplished since our meeting with Tom Fazio on
July 17. We realize some work should have been delayed until
now, but it is reported to us by Larry that you have not given
any indication of a date you plan to begin. And you will re-
call that a great amount of rock raking was to be done very
soon after July 17, but none was. Nor was the intake for the
pump lowered to at least 10 feet.

We have also encountered numerous problems with the pumping
station and the exposed pipe near the second tee has broken.
The aluminum line connecting the pump to the lake is not
satisfactory and we want it replaced. It has cracked on many
occasions and has to be patched. Another fault is that the
pump does not hold its prime thus requiring two people to get
it operating. We think that should be corrected.

Many of the items discussed for repair were, of course, minor
and not requiring immediate attention. But since the other
items were not completed as promised, and since you have not
given Larry any date for beginning, the committee requested

I write with regard to these items. The committee also re-
quests the areas requiring new seed be completed immediately.
In discussing this with Tom, he said it should be done next
week, September 3-10. We agree.

We would appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

SRl

Don Brooks
Chairman, Dlhy-Ridge
DB/rch Golf Course Committee
CC: Mr. Tom Fazio
Mr. Joe McLinden
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